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NOTICE TO PARENTS FROM THE ORADELL POLICE 

CROSSING GUARD POST CHANGE 

 

June 17, 2013 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Beginning on the first day of the new school year (September 

5), one crossing guard post will no longer be staffed. The post 

is at Kinderkamack Rd. and Lake Ave. (by the Oradell Mini 

Mart) 

 

If your children walk to or from school and use this crossing, 

they should now cross at Ridgewood Ave. and Kinderkamack 

Rd. Any student walking from south of Lake St. on the east 

side of Kinderkamack Rd will have to continue walking north 

until they reach Ridgewood Ave, where they can be crossed 

over Kinderkamack Rd.  They would do have to do the same 

returning home. 

 

Ridgewood Ave is the alternate route for any of those 

students that previously crossed at Lake St. NO STUDENT 

SHOULD ATTEMPT TO CROSS KINDERKAMACK RD AT LAKE 

ST. ON THEIR OWN. EVEN THOUGH THERE IS A CROSSWALK, 

IT IS VERY DANGEROUS. 

 

If you have any questions about this change, please call the 

Oradell Police Department and ask for Officer Gangemi or 

Chief Florio. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 


